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Mai Vang

From: Maggie Wenger <maggieswenger@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 7:44 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: 1156 Lincoln hearing public comment

Hello, 
I am a neighbor of 1156 Lincoln and I am writing to encourage the city to move forward with a demolition order. No 
significant work has occurred at the property since the fire and it was ill-maintained for months or years before that. My 
son's bus stop is at this corner and it was not shoveled all winter and vegetation was overgrown. The duplex is a safety 
hazard for the neighborhood and it needs to be resolved.  
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Maggie Wenger 
1137 Lincoln Ave, St Paul, MN 55105 


